
 

Agenda Item Report 

Meeting Type: Committee of the Whole 

Meeting Date: February 4, 2024 

 

Item Title: Discussion regarding purchase of truck for Public Works 

Submitted By: Matt Amundson, City Administrator 

 
Detailed Description of Subject Matter: 
The Capital Improvement Plan for 2025 included the purchase of a ¾ ton pickup for a total cost of 
$35,000.  The budgeted amount anticipated an offset of the re-sale value of the vehicle the new truck 
would be replacing.  When the new truck arrives, we will place the 2003 GMC Sierra on the state surplus 
auction.  The state bid pricing for ¾ ton, regular cab, 4WD, 8’ box trucks: 
 
Chevy Silverado 2500  $44,130 
Dodge Ram 2500  $47,866 
Ford F250   $51,375 
 
Based on this pricing I requested the attached quote from Napleton for the Silverado 2500.  Below is a 
breakdown of the quote from Napleton: 

 
List all Supporting Documentation Attached: 
Quote 
 
Action Requested of Council: 
Discussion regarding purchase of truck for Public Works 


